Chris O'Brien

From: Kerrie Benevides <neh810c@aol.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 23, 2024 8:34 AM

To: House Finance Committee

Subject: oppose Bill H-8183

Good morning,
It is my understanding that the House Study Commission on short term rentals should conclude it’s study before
acting upon any new legislature, namely Bill H-8183.
As a short term rental owner of,
015 Brown Lane, Prudence Island, R.1.,
this new bill would have a serious impact upon my husband, John and |.
Therefore | oppose Bill H—8183 and ask you to reconsider going forward on this bill until all study has been rightfully
concluded.
Sincerely,
Kerrie Benevides
015 Brown Lane
Prudence Island, R.I.

Sent from my iPhone



